New blood test could help doctors
identify viral infections more easily

Clinical researchers from the NIHR Imperial Biomedical Research Centre (BRC)

have developed a new test which could help doctors to more easily distinguish
what kind of infection a patient may have and prescribe effective treatments

more quickly.
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